



Lynne Lambert Interim Headteacher

Breadalbane Academy
ABERFELDY PH15 2DU
Tel 01887 822300 • Fax 01887 820464
Email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk
Website www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

I am delighted to be able to inform you, we are planning to run a ski trip to Italy in January 2026 from the 10th to the 17/18th. The trip will be open to all S1-3 pupils and S6 pupils in Breadalbane Academy by 2025/2026.

Why a Ski Trip?

International Ski trips provide pupils with an excellent opportunity to learn to ski or further enhance their ski ability. However, pupils will also develop a range of other attributes and skills such as their confidence, independence as well as their communication skills with their peers, staff and people from other countries.

Further Ski Trip Information

The company we are planning to organise the trip with are Halsbury Travel who are ABTA, ATOL and ABTOT accredited. They have over 40 years of experience in organising educational school trips. School Ski Trips To Italy | Halsbury Travel We are planning to Ski in Sestriere which is part of the Milky Way ski area in Italy.

The cost of the trip will be between £1190 and £1250, and this includes:

- Return Executive coach travel
- Return Ferry Crossing
- 5 Nights Accommodation in a 3-star hotel
- · Hot Lunch on the mountain every day
- 5 Day Lift Pass
- 5 Days of 5 Hours Ski instruction
- Ski and Boot Hire
- Ski Helmet
- Apres Ski Activities each night which may include: Bowling, Local Town Visit and Pizzeria Night
- Insurance
- Rep in Resort













The price of the trip does not include:

- Ski clothing (Jacket/Salopettes/gloves/hat/thermals etc)
- · Food whilst traveling to and from resort

As part of the trip, we will work as a group to fundraise towards costs. Any amount fundraised will be deducted from the final payments of the trip.

Example Payment Schedule

<u>Payment</u>	Amount	Deadline Date
Deposit (Non Refundable)	£200	4/10/24
2	£300	31/1/25
3	£300	25/4/25
4	£200	20/6/25
5	£200 /£250	26/9/25

We want this trip to be accessible to all pupils and therefore if you require assistance to enable this to happen, please do not hesitate to contact myself at Breadalbane Academy.

All payments must be made through ParentPay for those pupils of Breadalbane Academy or those who have an older sibling in the school. If your child does not attend Breadalbane Academy or have any siblings here, a link will be emailed out to you.

We are seeking notes of interest for this trip to see if it is possible to offer. If you would like your child to attend the ski trip to Italy in 2026, please reply via email to breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk by Monday 9th September. Once we confirm if the trip is running, we will communicate with all those who noted interest with confirmed price and ParentPay will be set up to allow for the deposit to be paid.

Should you have any questions regarding the ski trip please get in touch with myself by phoning Breadalbane Academy on 01882 822300. We will also hold a virtual presentation on Wednesday 4th September at 4pm. If you would like to attend this virtual presentation, please join the meeting via this link on Wednesday

Join the meeting now

Yours faithfully

Mr Douglas

PT Physical Education and Outdoor Education - Breadalbane Academy











